
 
 

Date: 2023-04-07 
 
FCC ID: B32UX7002W 
 
To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

Permanent Confidentiality Request 
 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, the Applicant hereby 

requests confidential treatment of information accompanying this Application as 

outlined below: 

 

Schematics 

Block Diagram 

Operational Description 

Software Operational Description 

 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 

released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the 

Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

 

The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and 

all accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this 

application. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Kenji Chao, Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering 
VeriFone Inc 
Tel: 886-23789-7334 / FAX: 886-2-2655-3168 
E-mail: kenji_C1@VERIFONE.com 


